
Literacy Under the Lights! 

 
 

Wednesday, September 25, 2024 

6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Selinsgrove HIGH SCHOOL Stadium 

 

 

Pre-registration is not necessary!   

*Pictures will be taken at the event for our district website, school newsletters, 

and/or the news/social media.  If you would prefer not to have your picture 
taken, please advise the coaches, advisors, and administrators at the event. 

 

*No food or drinks permitted on the turf.* 


